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July 17. 1967 

Mrs. Lee A. Worthy 
555 East Anthony Street. N. W. 
Atlanta. Georgia 30318 

Dear Mrs. Worthy: 

This will acknowledge receipt of yo\ll" letter regarding 
the ditch behind your property. 

I am asking the Construction Department to look 
into this matter and advise me of their findings. 
I will be back in touch with you when this inform­
ation is received. 

IAJ'r: e o 

Sincerely, 

Ivan Allen, Jr. 
Mayor 

CC: Mr. Ray NixoD9 Chief of Conatruction / 




